
 

 

 

The only way to enjoy the 77th Members’ Meeting 

For immediate release: 28 February, 2019  

With Saturday almost sold out and Sunday tickets selling fast, the only way to enjoy the action at 

the 77th Members’ Meeting is to become a part of the exclusive Goodwood Road Racing Club 

(GRRC). It’s the only way to buy a ticket, or watch the live stream on 6-7 April. 

This year, the Members’ Meeting will boast some of the most exciting action ever. The new-for-

2019 Betty Richmond Trophy – a one-make race for pre-’66 Mini saloons and variants – is sure 

to provide some of the closest racing of the weekend, while other new races, such as the John 

Duff Trophy for pre-1930 vintage sports racing cars and the Sheene Trophy for Formula 750 

motorcycles, are sure to thrill. Alongside the racing, high-speed demonstrations from M1 

Procars, NASCAR and Le Mans prototypes will see more modern machinery in action on the 

classic Goodwood circuit. 

2018 saw the 20th anniversary of the GRRC, founded by the Duke of Richmond. The club offers 

full members exclusive privileges across the Goodwood Estate and a year-round calendar of 

events. These benefits include access to The Kennels clubhouse, exclusive club-only areas at the 

Festival of Speed and Revival, and sought-after paddock passes at the Revival. Events include 

the Summer and Christmas Balls, Autosolos, track days, factory tours and much more. 

The club is much sought-after, but numbers are capped to maintain exclusivity, meaning there is 

a waiting list. In 2017, the GRRC Fellowship was launched to give those on the waiting list a 

taste of full GRRC membership. Those part of the GRRC, either as a full member or through 

the growing GRRC Fellowship community, enjoy year-round Goodwood benefits, including the 

exclusive opportunity to book tickets for the Members' Meeting or watch the live stream in full 

over both days. Other benefits include access to Festival of Speed and Revival tickets ahead of 

general sale, exclusive monthly documentaries, access to 25 years of digital motorsport archives, 

and being part of the Goodwood motorsport community of like-minded enthusiasts.  

For the 77th Members’ Meeting highlight clips and a selection of live races will still be publicly 

available to view online and on ITV4. However, only those part of the Goodwood Road Racing 

Club can enjoy the full, uninterrupted, two-day experience, through attendance over the weekend 

or via the live streams. If you haven’t already, you can join the GRRC community for just £39 

per year by joining the Fellowship. For information on how to join the Fellowship click here.  

 (Ends) 

Editor’s Notes 

https://www.goodwood.com/grrc/join/


For all Automotive enquiries, please contact Tom Lynch at the Goodwood Media Centre: 
Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000  
E-mail: tom.lynch@goodwood.com   
 
For all Lifestyle enquiries, please contact Laura Gilbert-Burke at the Goodwood Media Centre: 
Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000  
E-mail: laura.gilbert-burke@goodwood.com   
   
Goodwood Motor Sport on social media:  
YouTube: http://youtube.com/goodwoodtv  
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/goodwoodrrc  
Twitter: http://twitter.com/goodwoodrrc 
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